
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Develier, 2 July 2020 
 
 
 
Acrotec Group – Announcement of a merger  

 
Group Acrotec is pleased to announce the merge of two of its holding companies (Finacrotec SA and 
Acrotec SA). 
Finacrotec SA has taken over, retroactively as at 1 January 2020, the assets and liabilities of Acrotec SA 
in accordance with the terms of the merger contract. 
Immediately following the merger, the company name of Finacrotec SA was changed to Acrotec SA. 
  
This merger has been carried out purely for administrative reasons and has no impact on the operations 
of our Group or on the consolidated financial statements. 
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